
February 3rd 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

CAMPUS ACCESS FROM MONDAY FEBRUARY 7th

I am pleased to say that our staffing situation has returned to more normal levels following the
COVID spike and everyone is doing well. I would sincerely like to thank the students, staff, parents
and governors of our school for your support and patience as we have had to make adaptations in
recent weeks.

Next week, we will continue to adhere to the guidance given by the MoEST and other agencies. As
you are aware, the current Government Notice places restrictions on schools. However, it does
allow for provision for examinations. As our education system relies on continuous assessment, it
is important that teachers can see the students regularly to undertake these assessments.
Therefore we are asking students to come to school on a rotational basis in order to carry out the
appropriate assessments while access to the campus remains limited. We also ask that they take a
weekly antigen test in the morning before coming to school and log the results here. Further
details will be sent to you from your child’s teachers.

In order to keep our community safe, we expect the highest standards in terms of social
distancing, sanitising and mask-wearing. As a reminder, staff and students should normally wear
masks at all times on campus when they are within 2m of any other person and should not be
within 1m of anyone else whenever possible. Break times and lunchtimes are also key times when
good practice must be maintained. Please also give careful consideration to your child's
interactions outside of school to minimise the risk to both your child and others.

If you wish to discuss any aspect of this, please let me know.

Yours sincerely

Ms. Caro Drumm
Principal

https://forms.gle/WUVqj6GqwZM4v5pGA

